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January 4, 1932 

Dr, J, o. sponcwHf, 
"organ College, 
Baltimore, Maryland. 

Dear Dr. Spenoert 

Governor Hitolil© haa requested me to thank you 
for your favor of January 1st, and to tfemk you for 
;our New Year's Greetings. 

The Governor haa also aakofl r» to advise you that 
he will be very clad indeed to have you make public the 
actions of the Inter-racial Coraaisoion with ronard to 
the Salisbury affair. 

Very truly yours, 

lire. ;lisaboth W. Sroith 
Secretary. 


